
 

 
 
 

Recent 11+ Results Overview 
 
 

The statistics below indicate the number of children who sat the Buckinghamshire 
Secondary Transfer 11+ Test in recent years and subsequently gained a place at 

one of the region’s selective schools. 
 
    

 Number Taking 
Test 

Number gaining 
places at selective 

schools 
 

% 

2012 33 22 67% 

2013 32 14 44% 

2014 32 19 59% 

2015 42 28 67% 

2016 34 21 62% 

  5 year average 60% 
 
 
To provide some context on these figures, approximately 33% of children 
score 121 or more and at the end of the process and following Selection 
Reviews, approximately 37% qualify for grammar school. 
 
 
 
 

 
Leavers’ Destinations 

(For academic year 2016-17) 
 

 
In September 2017, Year 8 leavers will join the following schools: 

 

Berkhamsted Boys (5); 

Merchant Taylors’ School, Northwood (1); 

Rugby (1); 

Thorpe House (1) 

Westminster (1) 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Year 6 leavers will join the following schools: 

 
Beaconsfield High (1) 

Beaconsfield School (1)  

Berkhamsted Boys (3) 

 Chalfont Community College (1) 

Chalfont Independent Grammar School [formerly Newland College] (3) 

Claires Court Boys (1)  

Davenies (5) 

Dr Challoner’s Grammar School [Boys] (11)  

Dr Challoner’s High School [Girls] (1)  

Godstowe (1); Haileybury (1) 

 John Hampden Grammar School (2)  

Merchant Taylors’ School, Northwood (2) 

Royal Grammar School, High Wycombe (4);  

The Beacon (4)  

Thorpe House (4) 

 

 
In academic year 2016-7, Gayhurst pupils were offered the following 

scholarships: 

 

Academic Scholarship (Berkhamsted Boys) 

Art Scholarship (Berkhamsted Boys) 

 
 
 

 

Aside from the schools detailed above, Gayhurst pupils have also been offered 

places at the following independent schools during the last 5 years: 

 

Berkhamsted Girls; Claires Court Girls; Eton; Piper’s Corner; Reading Blue Coat; 

Royal Masonic School; Shiplake College; St Mary’s School; Wycombe Abbey; 

Wellington College;  Millfield School; The Oratory School; Harrow; St Edwards 

(Oxford) 

 

 

Should you wish to base your decision on more than this information, the school’s 

most recent inspection report from the Independent Schools Inspectorate can be 

accessed here (http://www.isi.net/school/gayhurst-school-6475). 

http://www.isi.net/school/gayhurst-school-6475
http://www.isi.net/school/gayhurst-school-6475

